
Preschool in the Valley 
February 2025 Newsletter 

 
 

Our Bible verse this month is: “My command is this:  love each other as I have loved you.”  John 15:12 

 

Conferences:  Thank you so much for taking the time to come to conferences and talk with the teachers about 

your child.  We love spending time with your children and enjoy sharing how they are doing at school. 

 

Eagles to the Superbowl:  All students who attend school on Friday can wear green or their Eagles gear. 

 

Upcoming Events: 

• Monday, February 3rd - Registration for 2025-26 school year opens to the community 

• Wednesday, February 5th – Zoo on Wheels comes to school 

• Friday, February 7th – Wear your green to cheer on the Eagles! 

• Wednesday/Thursday, February 12 & 13 – Valentine’s Day Parties 

• Monday, February 17 – No School – President’s Day 

• Thursday, February 20th – Local Author, Patrice Gilbert is coming to school to read Rhyming Fun with 

Feelings 

• Wednesday/Thursday, February 26 & 27 – Pajama Day 

 

Preschool Registration for Fall 2025:  If you have not turned in your registration for the Fall please register 

soon.  Registration to families who are not already attending PSV has started.  If you know someone who is 

looking for preschool, word of mouth is best type of advertising.  Please encourage your friends and neighbors 

with preschool aged children to call the school for a tour.   

 

Valentine Parties - The children will be exchanging valentines with their classmates.  Your student’s teacher 

will be providing a class list.  If you are going to include any treats with your child’s valentines, please keep 

them nut free including no peanut butter. 

 

Wood Jefferson is the child we sponsor in Haiti.  Thank you for sending in coins and keep them coming for 

Wood.   Our goal is $480 for the year and we are half way there!! 

 

Keep an eye out for Summer in the Valley – summer camp registration flyer.  The dates will be Tuesday, May 

27th – Friday, June 6th from 9 am – noon. 

 

Extended Care is open for drop-ins!  If you would like to try it for an afternoon, please call or email Teacher 

Lisa.  The cost is $25 from noon – 3 pm.   

 

Lisa Sybrandt, Director 


